

Chilwell Croft Academy

All different • All equal • All achieving

Chilwell Croft, Newtown, Birmingham, West Midlands, B19 2QH Telephone: 0121 464 3402 Fax: 0121 464 2088

Website: www.chilwellcroftacademy.com Email: enq

Headteacher: Dr George Koutsou Executive Director: Heather Roberts Email: enquiry@chilwellcroftacademy.com

Dear Parent/Guardian

I am writing to inform you of some changes that we have made to our PE policy regarding swimming. We would like to request that all children do the following when they attend swimming in the foreseeable future:

- If your child has long hair it needs to be tied up.
- No jewellery should be worn when your child has swimming.
- If your child wears a hijab, could they please wear a swimming hat in the pool. This is to prevent your child's hair getting wet.
- All moisturising creams to be left at home.

If there are any issues with what is mentioned above please don't hesitate to come and speak to me.

Kind Regards

Kurtis Pottinger

Lead PE Coach